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Comp Plan Update - review and approval 

of Sections A, B, & C
 The hard work of reviewing the Comp Plan Elements is done and they were

sent to the Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC), the state Department of

Commerce (DOC), and King County Growth Management Planning Council

(KCGMPC) for their mandatory, approximately 60-day, review several weeks

ago.

 While that is in process, the Planning Commission has reviewed and

directed revisions to the Preface, Introduction and Background, and Context

Sections of the Comp Plan at the following meetings:

 May 29th – Preliminary review. Commission requested revisions.

 Jun 25th – Review of revised sections. Commission approved with additional

revisions.
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Revisions to these sections were proposed during the two Planning

Commission meetings and the Planning Department’s internal review; they

are approved by the Planning Commission and City Manager.

The current revisions include:

 General revisions for consistency through-out:

 Revise Vision 2040 to Vision 2050

 Revise 2012 CPPs to 2021 CPPs

 Revise 2035 growth targets to 2044 growth targets

 Update municipal code references

 Other miscellaneous requests from commissioners

 Synthesize description of initial comp plan adoption and comp plan update

process (packet pages 158 & 161)

 Add description of recent state law changes (packet page 161)

 Updated State and Countywide planning goals (packet pages 161-165)

 Revisions to defensive and exclusive narrative text (packet pages 163, 169-

170)

 Revised historical context (packet pages 167 & 168)

 Planning Commission specifically requested input from councilor Luis on

accuracy/phrasing of historical context


